
Harris Academy 
Parent / Carer Newsletter | Session 2021 - 2022 
Issue 20 | 18th February 2022 

                                                          

 

 
Email address – harrisacademy@dundeeschools.scot 

Follow us on Twitter - @harrisacdundee 
Call – 01382 435700 

 

Dear Parent / Carer, 
 
Please find below a reminder of our absence communication process along with some information 
for young people in the Senior Phase related to high quality, online study support. 

  
Communicating pupil absence  
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West OS – Live Study Support 

 
West OS are offering National study support sessions in many curricular areas.  If your subject is 
included in the list of offers, young people can sign up (using their Glow access), using this form 

 
 

 

 
Parent Council 

 
Our next Parent Council meeting takes place on Tuesday 1st March at 7pm, via Microsoft 
Teams.  If you would like to attend and are not already on the mailing invite list, please contact 
pcharrisacademy@dundee.npfs.org.uk  

 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=oyzTzM4Wj0KVQTctawUZKcnB7Pp09UlJk_HVluJLXeJUOThPWjJVT1JGQ1MwNlk0RzlESDZGRzU2WS4u
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